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Dear Newsletter Readers
 
Hi All,
Well September was a strange month wasn’t it? I hope you are all ok and have a means of keeping warm over the winter.
 
I have been rather busy editing two books (No 4 and the novella) and writing No 5, and with Gary's help my website is undergoing a radical redesign. So no short story this month but I have some news especially for subscribers.

First, I have just signed off the cover design for the novella, Death on the Rhine. I will share it as soon as I have the final copy. As promised, a free digital copy of Death on the Rhine will wing its way to everyone on my newsletter list who wants one. Just reply "yes please" to info@heatherpeckauthor.com and a copy will be with you by Christmas. If you know anyone else who’d like a copy, tell them to signup for the newsletter on www.heatherpeckauthor.com and send a similar email.
 
Second, The Temenos Remains is also proceeding through the publication processes; but I’m sorry folks, it won’t be out until early next year. You will be the first to know when it’s available for preorder, with a special offer for newsletter readers.
 
AND FINALLY, HOW DO YOU FANCY A FREE HOLIDAY IN GREG GELDARD COUNTRY?

As part of the launch of The Temenos Remains there will be a competition. Full details will follow, but essential information just for you at this stage is:
 
First prize is one week, free, in a three bedroom, two bathroom, holiday home on the California Cliffs Parkdean site in Greg Geldard country, near Caister on Sea. You will be able to choose from two possible dates in 2023. The lodge is just 5 minutes walk from the sea and the site is dog and child friendly. There is a swimming pool and lots of entertainment for families.
 
Watch this space!



PS  New short story next month!
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